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John Baker News 
 

 

 

We hope you all had a wonderful 
summer.  We have some staff returning 
from last year and some new staff too.  
We are all very excited to see our 
returning students and meet all the new 
students.  (Meet the Staff on the back ->) 

The John Baker Staff 

News and Notes 

We want to make this year a safe, fun, and enriching experience for all of our kids. 

What should we do?  Where should we go? 

If you have suggestions for activities or field trips, please let us know.  In particular, if you work 

someplace that might be a fun destination for a field trip we would love to hear about it.   

We need your help: 

Throughout the year we need parents to visit and observe our program, if you are interested please 

let us know and we’ll be happy to explain the process. 

What we can use: 

We will always welcome donations.  If you have anything you think we might be able to use in our 

art, construction, drama, games, or outdoor play areas please keep us in mind. 

 

 

 

 

September 3rd – Labor Day 

Children’s Choice is closed.  Enjoy the holiday. 

 

 

 

 



Meet the John Baker 2018 Staff  

Janette Sena joined Children’s Choice 

in August of 2016. She is currently working 

towards a degree in Education from the 

University of New Mexico.  She likes working 

with kids because they are interesting.   

Sydney Lopez joined Children’s Choice 

in September of 2017. She has a BA in Speech 

and Hearing Sciences, and Psychology.  She 

likes working with kids because they are 

creative and imaginative.   

Rashaad Bond joined Children’s Choice 

in January of 2018. He is currently pursuing 

a BFA in Theatre from the University of New 

Mexico. He likes working with kids because 

of their energy, and their willingness to try 

new things. 

Jim Dawson Jim joined Children’s Choice 

in February 2017. He has a MA in Anthropology 

from the University of New Mexico.  He likes 

working with kids because they provide a 

wonderful and unique perspective of the world.   

Bianca Hoops joined Children’s Choice 

in March of 2018. She is currently studying 

education at the University of New Mexico. 

She likes working with kids because of how 

energetic and creative they are.   

Paige Vargas joined Children’s Choice in 

February of 2018. She has a BA in Strategic 

Communication from the University of New 

Mexico.  She likes working with kids because 

of their creativity, and their sense of 

wonder.   


